
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Monday 10th June 2024 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

We are approaching the end of the exam season, and students have conducted themselves extremely well 

and have been excellent at attending the pre-exam warm-up sessions run by staff.  

 

From Tuesday 11th June all students will be on study leave and therefore only need to attend school for 

warmups and exams, they will be in to sit their Chemistry paper at 8:40am on this day (warm up from 8am) 

and then they will be allowed to go straight home. If you do not wish your child to have study leave (i.e. you 

want them to continue to come in to school each day after Tuesday 11th June), please contact us. 

 

While on study leave it is vital that students still arrive in plenty of time for their exams: 

AM exams start at 9am, this means students need to be lined up in school no later than 8:45am. 

PM exams start at 1:30pm, this means students must be in by 1:15pm.  

 

As of next week students in Year 11 also no longer need to attend in school uniform. If they have any items of 

uniform or PE kit that could be donated to support our lower years, it would be much appreciated. Please 

drop it at reception on Monday or Tuesday.  

 

If your child has a locker, please ask them to return their key to Jo Thomas in order to get their deposit returned. 

 

On Thursday 13th June there will be a shirt signing event for students between 9:30am and 10:30am, all Year 11 

students are welcome to attend, there will be refreshments and an opportunity to celebrate their time together 

as well as the all-important shirt signing.  

 

Students have had information regarding post-results processes via email. This explains their options on results 

day. You can find all the information on the JCQ website: https://www.jcq.org.uk/exams-office/post-results-

services/  

 

On the following page is a summary of the exams and warm up sessions for the rest of the exam season,all 

students are strongly advised to attend the warmup sessions to get last-minute advice and support from their 

teachers.  
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Please support your child to do the best in their exams by: 

• Helping them create healthy sleeping and eating habits 

• Helping create a quiet space for them to revise, school is open until 4pm on Tuesday-Thursday for quiet 

revision.  

• Encouraging them to attend every day and be on time 

• Ensuring that they arrive to school with the equipment they need to complete their exams 

 

JCQ guidance for all candidates across all schools can be found at the link below, failure to follow rules and 

meet expectations may result in a students paper not being graded by the exam board.  

https://www.jcq.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/IFC-

Written_Examinations_2324_Revision_One_FINAL.pdf 

 

Many thanks for your support and we wish your child all the best in the exam season.  

Mrs F Huskisson-Moore 
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